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High Ercall        
News 29 – 29.4.22 

Welcome back! 

We all hope that you had a lovely Easter break—the children have had 
a superb start to the term. This half term is super short—so lots to pack 

in, including SAT tests for Year 6, and SAT assessments for Year 2. 
Please make a note of the events on the calendar. A few more to plan 

for including a Year 6 production—dates to follow!! 

Class 5 busy calculating angles 
outside 

 

 

 

 

 

Class 2 playing time 
games! 

Class 3 practising 
sculpting 

 

A busy start to the term—more pictures on the website! 

 DATE EVENT 

Monday 2nd May Bank Holiday 

Thursday 5th May Class 1 & 2 trip to Hoo Zoo 

Monday 9th May Year 6 SAT test week 

Thursday 12th May Class 3—Pedestrian safety 

Wednesday 18th May Individual photographs 

Friday 27th May Jubilee Picnic—Parents invited. More 
details to follow.  

Half term break up 

Monday 6th June PD day—staff only in school 

Tuesday 7th June Children return after half term 

Thursday 9th June Whole class photos 

w/b Monday 13th June Bikeability—Year 6 

Thursday 23rd June Tri-Ercall Jubilee Sponsored Event—
FHEPs 

Thursday 30th June Sports Days—see notes to the left 

Monday 4th / Tuesday 5th 
July 

Year 6 transition to secondary 

New Reception in school 

All children—move up to new classes 

Wednesday 6th July Parent Open Evening—3.30—5.30pm 

w/b Monday 11th July Careers Week in school 

Friday 15th July Year 6 Forest Festival: 5 -7pm 

Wednesday 20th July Leavers’ Assembly and picnic—
parents invited to both! 

Thursday 21st July LAST DAY OF SCHOOL 

 

 

Respectful, Resilient, Responsible,                        

Reflective, Resourceful       

Well done to: 

  Class 1: Archie—being responsible 

 

  Class 2: Jude—being responsible 

 

  Class 3: Robbie—being responsible 

 

  Class 4: Mel—being responsible 

 

Class 5: Jack—being reflective 

Shropshire Star—Cash for schools 

So exciting that we won the Cash for Schools compe-
tition in the Shropshire Star!  

A huge thank you to you all, especially to those of you who collected lots from 
the local community, or badgered family members—it worked!  

Thank you again to Cheri Williams and the twins who counted and cut out thou-
sands of tokens!! 

Plans for the money—renovate the opposite area to the new garden . The 
wheels have been set in motion and we are awaiting quotes! 

There is a feature in the Shropshire Star on Tuesday next week—with photos 
and a short article!  

Education News 

The Government published a new white paper on Education last month—
’Opportunities for all, Strong schools with great teachers for your child’. It is an 
interesting read which some positive thoughts about training and targetted 
support. There is also currently a consultation on a green paper about sup-
porting children with special needs. If you would like to have your say, please 
use the link below:                                                                                                        
https://www.gov.uk/government/consultations/send-review-right-support-
right-place-right-time 

Thank you if you have managed to send in a smarties tube this 
week with some change. They will now be counted and we will 

share wit you how much we have raised next week. 

Maths homework and parent workshop 

An email with a form has come home today with information about 
changes to our maths homework which will now be on Maths Shed—

NOT MyMaths. MathsShed is the same as the Spelling Shed log in. 

Staff will be running workshops about how we teach maths on Tuesday 
17th May at 3.30pm for about 45 minutes. Childcare will be available 

for school age children. Please can you ensure invoices for clubs are paid.  


